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Ribbon Cutting Information 
 

Why have a ribbon cutting? 
 
 -Celebrate the opening of a new business or new location 
 
 -Re-opening or major remodel or rebranding 
 
 -Celebrate a milestone such as five-year anniversary 
 

 
As a Chamber member, we will work with you to: 
 
 -Coordinate a date and time 
 
 -Develop an event agenda and site plan 
 
 -Coordinate and distribute press releases to local media, chamber website, chamber  
             social media, chamber member and public e-mail blast 
 
 -Provide a Chamber Board Member to say a few words 
 
 -Notify the Town Economic Development Department/Mayor’s Office 
 
 -Take photographs for post event press release and provide business with electronic  

copies for their use 
 

 -Supply ceremonial scissors and ribbon 
 
 -Provide a gift from Chamber to Business 
 
 -Provide vendor options for local catering (if applicable) 
 

 

 


